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The report outlines the 
learning and development 
opportunities for staff 
working in Older People’s 
Services in order to meet 
the new Welsh Language 
requirement.  
 
The report has been 
deferred to await the 
outcome of the Welsh 
language skills audit 
which is currently 
underway.  
 
The report will also be 
broadened to include the  
position in other divisions 
within the department     
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